
Preschool 

 Welcome to 2025 Preschool Families! We hope you all had a relaxing and fun end to your year. 

We had so much fun celebrating the holidays together with dress up days and a movie day before the 

Winter Break. We learned about celebrations around the world and had daily visits from our “Kindness 

Elf” who encouraged us to remember to be nice to one another! We talked about our virtue of Giving 

and Sharing through stories and small group activities. It was wonderful to learn about everyone and 

how they celebrate with their families during the holiday season, and thank you for allowing us to share 

in those traditions through your posters! 

 

 It is now January and a brand new year! This month we will be talking about the season of Winter 

and different activities we can do during the Winter months. Our virtue of the month is Celebrating Our 

Differences. We will be discovering more about how we are all unique through stories, lessons, activi-

ties, and games throughout the month. We will encourage everyone to celebrate each other and what 

makes us different from one another, we know that each of our students is unique and special– it 

should be celebrated! 

 

 We have some fun dress days planned during January! Our special days include: 

January 9 (Thursday)– Pajama Day 

January 14 (Tuesday)- Super Hero Day 

January 24 (Friday)- Flannel Friday 

January 30 (Thursday)- Dress to Impress 

 

Reminders: Please make sure you are returning your child’s winter gear if taken home, we want to take 

advantage of any outside time we can get! Also– please be emptying your child’s cubby (artwork, work-

sheets, etc.) regularly to make room for our new creations! 

Birthdays: We have one birthday in January, Miss Hannah on January 5th! 

Happy January! We love having you in our class!  

 

      - Mariatu, Hannah, Karin, Kassidy & Sadona 

 

 


